

10 June 2020

RE: Appreciation to Rotterdam Marriott

Claudia van der Graaf General Manager Rotterdam Marriott Hotel Weena 686, 3012 CN Rotterdam

Dear Claudia,

Thank you for your hospitality and hosting me in my function as Chair of the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN), and providing us with a beautiful room overlooking Rotterdam Central Station, in which we were able to film a "welcome video" for our upcoming virtual conference, ICANN68. We were very well received by your staff and the room worked very well for us.

We appreciate this kind gesture, especially in the midst of a global pandemic, which affects us all, in different ways, and we are aware of the profound impact on the hospitality industry and wish you and your colleagues all of best in this. We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well.

Thank you Claudia, and thank you Rotterdam Marriott.

Sincerely,

Maarten Botterman

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors